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Hello,

Below is my written comment:

In regards to amendments proposed to Rule 23.1.3:
This is a time when we need to be building up transparency and trust in our elections. Jena
Griswold is changing rules to limit bipartisan input. Her proposed amendments would allow
her to unilaterally decide that the Bipartisan Election Action Committee will only meet if she
says so. All Coloradans, regardless of their political party, need to have faith in our electoral
system. By limiting bipartisan feedback on our elections, the Secretary has undermined that
trust and contributed to increasing partisanship in Colorado. 

Thank you,
Kristi Burton Brown
Chairwoman, Colorado GOP

Kristi Burton Brown, J.D.

"There is no peace on earth," I said; For hate is strong, And mocks the song Of peace on earth, good-will to men!" Then pealed the bells more loud
and deep  "God is not dead; nor doth he sleep! The Wrong shall fail, The Right prevail, With peace on earth, good-will to men!" --I Heard the Bells on
Christmas Day


